Your Ref: 2012/XXXX/INVALID)

19" March 2012

Development Control & Planning Services DAMSONETTI
London Borough of Camden i el B b
Camden Town Hall Extension Est 1998
Argyle Street

London

WCI1H 8EQ

Dear Sirs

Re: Decision Ref: 2007/5335/P, 17 Murray Street, Camden, London, NW1
9RE

Further to your letter dated the 6™ March 2013 regarding making an invalid
planning application to discharge the planning conditions for approved consent
. No 2007/5335/P I have now made the correct application and enclose this letter to
support the application as requested.

I can confirm the drawings I sent with the original application on the 21/02/2013
are the approved drawings.

I am now clarifying the position regarding discharging the various conditions:

Conditional 3 (sections through elevation, details of balustrades and detail of
gates and railings)

When discharging condition 2 the materials samples inspected on site got mixed
up with discharging condition 3 refer to Amanda Peck email dated 23/05/2011
and we have now sent drawings and photographs showing building now
completed which as agreed should be sufficient to deal with this condition.

Conditional 6 (Crime Prevention)

All the conditions that were agreed with Camden Police have been implemented
and since completion of these works have now been inspected by Camden Police,
we have now sent to you copy of the SBD certificate issued by Camden Police
which confirms we have successfully achieved compliance with Secure by
Design.
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Conditional 7 (Ground Investigation)

The Ground Investigation Report was first sent to you in May 2011 and
confirmed receive by Amanda Peck requesting an electronic copy, which we tried
to email to you on the 21/02/13 but was too large for the Planning Portal website
and we sent you another paper copy on the 22/02/13, but will try to email you
another copy with this letter.

Conditional 8 (Sound Insulation)

The Sound Insulation report has been sent to you on the 21/02/2013, please refer
why the report has had to be submitted again as reasons in email from Amanda
Peck dated 26/05/2011.

Conditional 11 (Plane Tree Retention)

The Tree Survey and Protection report has been sent to you on the 21/02/2013
although this report was first submitted in 2007 and Kevin Fisher attended
various site meetings and confirmed works was completed in line with report
recommendations it seem it was not formally discharged, we now formally

submit to discharge this condition.

I hope this now clarifies all outstanding issue regarding discharging the planning
conditions.

Yours Faithfully

£ et

Paul Woodford
On behalf of Damsonetti UK Ltd



